
 

 

Dear parents,  

 

 We hope you all had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving Break! I hope it was a chance to reset 

and enjoy some time together. I want to thank all 

our families for helping make Stone Soup a success 

by chipping in to bring and ingredient or two and 

the students for their hard work putting on a play 

and helping create a delicious soup.  

 

 Holiday season is upon us. What a wonderful 

time of year to spend time as a family: sledding, 

skiing, playing board games, and all the many 

traditions you may share. 

 

 4th years will be learning more about the 

earth and its layers. 5th years are diving into their 

human body studies. 6th years are continuing to 

study U.S. history and add bit by bit to their island 

projects. 

 

 Later this month we will spend some time 

learning about Christmas traditions around the 

world.  

  

 As the weather continues to change, please 

make sure your child is dressing appropriately for the 

temperature. Long pants and coats are required for 

them to enjoy recess. Once we see snow fall; boots, 

snow pants and gloves are also necessary for them 

to play in the snow! Happy December everyone! 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin  
Dec. 15- Passion Show 

Assembly 8:30 

 

Dec. 22- Early Release 

(12:30) 

 

Dec. 25- Jan. 5- Winter 

Break 

 

Room 9 Bulletin  
Dec. 8- Room 9 assembly 

at 8:30 
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